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Declaration on the use of conflict materials in the sense of the “Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform 
and Consumer Protection Act” from 2010.

As a global company, sustainability andr fairness are very important to Lüdecke. Therefore, we expressly support the 
project to prevent the illegal trade in conflict materials.
The company Lüdecke hereby declares that, to the best of our knowledge, there are no conflict materials from the 
Democratic Republic of the Congo or its neighboring countries in our products.
In order to permanently ensure compliance with the claim, our general terms and conditions of purchase have been 
adjusted, thereby further reinforcing the existing disclosure obligation. At the same time, we work together with our 
suppliers to continuously optimize our procurement strategy and thus continue to prevent the use of conflict 
materials.

We are at your disposal for any questions.
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